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Part-time position (0,4 fte) Centre for Global Heritage and Development
The Centre for Global Heritage and Development is looking for a suitable candidate to carry out a feasability study for the establishment of a summer school on the topic of ‘heritage under threat’, one of the Centre’s research profiles. 
Centre for Global Heritage and Development
The Centre for Global Heritage and Development is one of the joint multidisciplinary centres of Leiden University, Delft University of Technology and Erasmus University Rotterdam in the Netherlands. It initiates, stimulates and facilitates interdisciplinary and innovative research on heritage in its past, present and future social context. The aim of the Centre is to go beyond the traditional study of heritage, by actively focusing on how heritage relates to cultural, social and environmental developments.
Duties 
The specific task of the position is to ascertain the demand, viability and potential of a summer school on ‘heritage under threat’ at the Centre for Global Heritage and Development. In particular,  the successful candidate will  carry out research into the focus of the centre in relation to a global demand, the existence of similar summer schools in Europe, the target student base, the expertise required, the costs involved and the best organizational model.  If successful, the candidate could be involved in the setting up of the summer school itself. 
Profile
The ideal candidate will have the following skills/experience:
· Excellent command of the English and Dutch languages
· Strong academic qualification in a relevant field
· Knowledge/experience of the heritage sector
· Excellent communication skills
· Independent and flexible
· Excellent organisational skills
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The position is part time, two days per week for a period of 3 months starting in April, and would ideally suit a graduate student with experience in the heritage sector. 

How to apply
If you wish to apply for this position, please send a motivation letter and CV (and any letters of recommendation) by email to Mara de Groot, the Managing Director: t.de.groot@arch.leidenuniv.nl before March 1st, 2017. 
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